
 

 

 
 
 

 

PRESS CONFERENCE NOTICE 
September 20, 2018 

 

 

Press Conference Notice 

Why: Chatham County will be recognized as the first #HurricaneStrong community in the state 

of Georgia for its dedication to hurricane resilience. Leslie Chapman-Henderson, CEO of FLASH 

(Federal Alliance for Safe Homes), will be presenting the #HurricaneStrong designation. 

Congressman Earl L. "Buddy" Carter, Ron Morales from National Weather Service, 

representatives from Chatham Emergency Management Agency, Chatham County Police 

Department, Building Safety, Occupational Safety, and Strategic Planning will be present.   

Where: Commission Chambers, 124 Bull Street, Savannah, GA 31401 

 

When: September 21, 2018, at 1 PM  

 
### 

 
Contact: 
Abbigail Murphy 
Public Information Office  
Chatham County 
Phone: (912) 652-7974 
Email: amurphy@chathamcounty.org 


